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Thursday 6th June 2024 

 

 

Year 3 Swimming Information for Next Academic Year 2024-2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As we are drawing closer to the end of the academic year we want to slowly start 

preparing for next year.  

 

Your child will be taking part in swimming lessons in Year 3. Part of the preparation 

for this will be applying for an oyster card, so that the children can travel to and 

from the Swimming Centre in Clapham. 

 

All children will need a £10 oyster card to access free travel on London buses. This 

will last throughout the duration of your child attending swimming in year 3 and 

year 4. 

 

Subsequently, we request that all parents make an application for an oyster card 

by Wednesday 24th July 2024 using the following link https://tfl.gov.uk/fares/free-

and-discounted-travel/5-10-zip-oyster-photocard#on-this-page-1  

 

Once you have received your child/ren’s oyster card, please hand it in to the 

school office by Friday 6th September 2024, for the Admin Team to keep for their 

swimming lessons for the years ahead.  

 

Should you experience any problems, issues, or need some support, please let us 

know by informing the Administrative Team who can assist you further.  

 

Regards,  

Ms A. Parker  

Executive Headteacher 
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